
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

News from Bethel Spirits, LLC 
July 10, 2018 
Media Contact: Ana Hoffman, President/CEO   (907) 543-2124 
 

BETHEL SPIRITS OPENS SELLING ONLY ALASKA PRODUCTS 

[Bethel, Alaska]  Bethel Spirits store will open July 10, 2018, selling only Alaskan beer and wine in 
an effort to promote Alaskan products and Alaskan businesses.     

The store, conveniently located on Front Street, will offer a selection of premium Alaskan beer 
and wine products.  Bethel Spirits will feature local Alaskan products from King Street Brewing, 
the Alaska Brewing Company, Midnight Sun Brewing Company, Glacier Brewing Company, 
Matanuska Brewing Company, Bear Creek Wines and Glacier Bear Wines.  Bethel Spirits is pleased 
to bring this exclusive Alaska selection to our community and to support Alaskan enterprises.   

Bethel Spirits, will operate in compliance with Alaska Statutes and Bethel Municipal Codes.   All 
individuals working at Bethel Spirits have received the required training and are certified through 
Alaska’s CHARR Training for Alcohol Professionals. The property is equipped with security 
cameras and remote alarm systems.  In accordance with the law, anyone entering the store must 
be 21 years of age or older.  To verify age, identification and eligibility, employees will only accept 
valid State of Alaska issued identification cards or current United States passports.  Bethel Spirits 
reserves the right to refuse service to anyone and will operate in a socially responsible manner 
with the highest regard for the law.  Initially, the package store will operate eight hours a day, 
five days a week, Tuesday through Saturday.   

 

 

 


